Haul-out, Fall 2020, Group 1

As previously announced, we will start taking the boats out of the water during the week of September
14, 2020.

This year, we must proceed in such a way to avoid possible Covid resurgence later in the fall. We will
also use the extra time to work in the harbor, accomplishing some of the work put aside in the spring
when we concentrated our efforts on putting the boats in the water.

Enclosed, you will find the list of the Group 1 boats or owners, the first group of boats to be hauled out.
Here are some quick reminders:

1. You cannot leave your boats plugged in this winter, it is a fire safety precaution;
2. You cannot tie your shrink wrap or other coverings to the jack stands holding your boat.

Lastly, as you probably know, all our docks are now occupied. We recommend you verify availability of
docks going forward, were you to change boats, especially for one of a bigger dimension.

Group 1 List:

Marie Lune, Francesca, Bony, Lady James, 3 Dolphins, Aleppo, Flying L’'Eau, Lanikai, Castle C, Jack,
Monkey Beans, Colousse, Part-One, Waterproof, Escape, Merry Sea, Shadowfax, Naim, Windrose, Coin-
Coin, Ranger, SailFreaks, Elan, Rising Phoenix, Kaufman, Bourque, Maille, Janvier, Paladin, Bjorn, Zorba,
Claudia, Carpe Diem, Bosco, Melissa, Slip Away, Free Spirit.

David Fleet will contact the owners of these boats in the course of next week to establish a more precise
schedule.

Louise Proulx
Vice Commodore
September 1st 2020



